T7813.079

DATE: June 27, 2013

Eric Gallt, Traffic Engineer

Tim Forbes, Street Department

Sgt. Dan Woods, Traffic Division, APD

Rick Guzman, Asst. Chief of Staff, Mayor’'s Office
RE: Traffic Study Request

Request: Corrective measures and/or speed bumps on Hoffman Blvd.

For: Alderman Edward Bugg
Note: Speeding adjacent to Lakewood Park
EB/saw

Requested for GO Meeting dated: July 23, 2013
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Windett, Shellx

From: Gallt, Eric

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 10:53 AM
To: Windett, Shelly

Subject: RE: Traffic Study 13.079

Please move this request to the second meeting in July.

Eric J. Gallt

City Traffic Engineer

City of Aurora

44 E Downer Place, 4th Floor
Aurora, IL 60507

Ph: {630)256-3237

Email: egallt@aurora-il.org

-----Original Message-—--

From: Windett, Shelly

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 10:52 AM
To: Gallt, Eric

Subject: Traffic Study 13.079

Hi Eric,
Please see attached traffic study for Hoffman Blvd. near Lakewood Park.
Thanks,

Shelly Windett
Administrative Aide
City of Aurora
Aldermen's Office

60 East Downer Place
Aurora, IL 60505
630-256-3020

-----Original Message-----

From: WorkCentre 7435 [mailto:Alderman-7435@aurora-il.org]
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 9:47 AM

To: Windett, Shelly

Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre.

Number of Images: 2
Attachment File Type: PDF

Device Name: WorkCentre 7435
Device Location:



‘Nindett, Shelly

From: Edward Bugg <aldermanbugg@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 3:07 AM

To: Windett, Shelly

Subject: Street Light request

1. From resident Toby Jantz 1957 Royal Lane Aurora, IL 60503

Request for traffic study for street light at Keating Dr. and Royal Lane also

2. Erom resident Susan Gaston 2725 Canyon Dr, Aurora, IL 60503,

Request for traffic study for corrective measures and/or speed bumps on Hoffman Blvd. due

to speeding adjacent to Lakewood Park
Thanks
Edward J. Bugg,

Alderman- Ward 9
Aurora, Illinois
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City Customer Service #: 630-256-INFO (463 6)
www, Aurora-il. org




